Notice of Project Application FY24 IDEA, Part B and Preschool

Application Review

Notice is hereby given by the Itawamba County School District Special Education Department for the review of the FY24 Project Application IDEA, Part B and Preschool Grant.  
The application will be available for review and comment on July 26th and 27th by appointment (662-862-2159 ext. 107) and July 28th from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. at the Itawamba County School District Administrative Offices, Office of Special Education, LeAnne Robinson Director of Special Education, 605 South Cummings Street, Fulton, MS  38843.  
